
Public Workshop 
Monday, August 12, 2024 
St. Joseph Church Hall, 376 Main St, Danbury 
6:00 – 8:00pm

The Connecticut Department of Transportation (CTDOT) 
invites you to a Public Workshop focused on potential 
improvements to the intersection at Main Street (Route 53), 
Downs Street and North Street (Route 37). Improvements to 
this intersection are recommended as part of the ongoing 
Planning and Environment Linkages (PEL) Study for I-84 
Danbury, which spans from the New York State line to Exit 8.

Your input matters! Attend the Public Workshop, or visit 
the project website via the link or QR code below for more 
information: i84danbury.com/upcoming-meetings


